
Pursuant to Utah Code 77-24a-5 the Millard County Sheriff’s Office Hereby Publishes notice of intent to 

dispose of the following lost or mislaid property. If you are the owner of said property, contact the 

Sheriff’s Office at 435-743-5302. Reference Case #87967 

Item: Gamo Pellett Gun. Retrieved by the Millard County Sheriff’s Office and possibly stolen out of a 

vehicle in the Delta area on or about September 5, 2016. 

The described property will be disposed of on or about May 31, 2020. 


